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For those who wish to attend classes at our school as an Auditor (Notice)
2024/05/10
Our school has a system which students can study as auditors at a Japanese language school.

However, only a few people can study as auditors.
If there is a vacancy in the class in which regular students are studying, you can study with the regular student
as an auditing student. (Class and time slot cannot be selected.)
As of May 2024, there are no vacancy for auditors in all classes. Therefore, we are unable to accept anyone who
wishes to attend the class.

Classes for newly enrolled regular students will begin in October 2024, but at this time, the number of
enrollees, number of classes, and the number of people in each class is unknown.
If you would like to attend a class, please contact our school in September, when the number of regular students
scheduled to enroll is determined, to see if it is possible to apply. Please note that if there are a large number

of applicants, we may not be able to accommodate your request.



